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EAAE Newsletter 
 
EAAE AMBASSADORS – WE NEED YOUR NAMES 
For all Member Schools 
 
 
AEEA is changing to keep up with the times. We have new members, new 
projects and new ideas. The Association has been active for over 30 years and 
has achieved many successes - but we have never been the best at 
communicating about them and we’re changing this too. 
 

 
At Chania September 2009 we 
announced that we would 
improve communications about 
AEEA activities - we need your 
help to do so!  
 
In spring 2009 we wrote to each 
Head of School asking for the 
nomination of a staff member to 
become “EAAE Ambassador” for 
the school.  
 
We didn’t get many replies and 
we need to complete our list of 
names. If you have not done so 
then please reply today. 
 
What is an “ambassador”? 
Simple! Your ambassador is the 
person who ensures that AEEA 

activities are publicised in your school. S/he will receive posters and 
announcements of competitions, prizes, workshops, conferences and special 
events - and ensure that staff and/or students are aware of what’s going on in 
the world of architectural education and research. 
 
When we need to communicate we’ll do so via the Ambassador. It could be 
the Head of School or another staff member, but your Ambassador should 
attend the Chania meeting 2010 and will be welcomed as an active member of 
the Association.  
 
Send us the name of your AEEA ambassador, by return, to  
eaaesophiameeres@eaae.be 
 
Many thanks for your assistance  
Francis Nordemann 
President EAAE 

 

23-26 Jun 2010 

 
 

ARCC/EAAE 2010 
International Conference 

 

The place of research, 
the research of place 

 
Howard University &  
American Institute of 

Architects 
Washington, USA 

 
 

 
 

2010 

 
 
 

European Urban Design 
Laboratory, Tilburg (NL) 

 
STADSLAB 

 

Professionals  
Master Class 

 
Date: April 11 - 17, 2010 

Limited positions available 
 

http://www.stadslab.eu/ 
masterclass2010 

Notice that the email address 
has been changed. 
Please send the email again and 
accept our sincere apologies 


